
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 16, 2022 
 

Vienna Police and Fire Departments Respond to House Fire 
 
Vienna police and firefighters responded to a house fire at 135 Park Street NE 
around 4:30 a.m. on Saturday, April 16, 2022.  By the time they arrived, flames 
could be seen shooting through the roof of the wood frame structure. No serious 
injuries were reported.  The resident of the property was taken to the hospital as a 
precaution. The Fairfax County Fire Marshal is investigating the cause of the 
blaze.   
 
The property is the location of Cook’s Photo Art Studio, a business that has 
provided commercial photography in Vienna since 1966.      
 
 

### 

Media Contacts 
Karen Acar Thayer, APR 

703-255-6330 | Office 
571-263-4035 | Cell  

Caleb Lester 
703-255-6361 | Office 

571-926-2241 | Cell  
 


